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SV Baseball Boosters Meeting 
 

Tuesday September 3, 2019 – 7:00 pm at Cranberry Municipal Center 
 

In Attendance: Mike McCullough, Mike Baer, Veronica Mortier, Ben Mack, Pat O’Toole, Mike Mortier 
 

Mike McCullough called the meeting to order at 7:05 PM 

 

Old Business: 

 

TREASURER’S REPORT 

• Dan Blucher (presented by Mike McCullough) 

o Savings account currently at $818 

o Checking $8009.52 

o Financials provided to Heather Lewis, we ended $1081 over budget, mainly due to the 

unplanned purchase of playoff t-shirts 

o Still approximately $400 in outstanding sponsorships  

o Insurance will renew 11/7/19 for $600 

o Dues will stay at $75 per player 

o Pirates fundraiser again this year, $25/ticket with 500 tickets minimum 

o No major capital projects identified thus far 

 
SECRETARY’S REPORT  

▪ Veronica Mortier 

o Minutes from August shared with Mike McCullough, who will distribute to board and 

Heather Lewis 

o Remind app will need updated, email blast with instructions to register for Reminds if desired 

 

VICE PRESIDENT’S REPORT 

• Michael Baer 

o none 

 

 

PROMOTION’S REPORT 

• Ben Mack 

o Ben will research options for programs (sponsors/layout/printing/distribution) 

o Continued research into website design/hosting 

o Social media sites  

 

PRESIDENT’S REPORT  

• Mike McCullough 

o Will schedule a meeting with Coach and Heather Lewis do discuss priorities and goals for 

this school year (sound system? Wi-fi access?) 
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New Business: 

• Homecoming parade- Mike McCullough will register for the parade 

• Community Service Project will be spearheaded by Mike Baer 

• Budget proposed by Mike McCullough (see attached) 

 

Booster meetings this year will continue to be the first Tuesday of the month at 7 pm in the Cranberry 

Municipal Center.  Our next meeting will be October 1st in the Ogle Conference Room. 

 

 

 

 


